
Tennis Courts Update for Development and Localism Committee  

Thursday 3rd July 2025 

 

 BIG TENNIS WEEKEND was a fantastic success. 

 Summer Coaching sessions are now being advertised for one week in 

August, collaborating with Jane from The Tennis Network. 

 Two Tennis Activators are starting delivery of Free Park Tennis in July, 

poster will be promoted on social media, sent to the local schools, 

Oakwood College and the YMCA Torpoint. 

 The sports wheelchairs were used at the recent event, funding is being 

secured to procure and install a shed for storage.  LTA rep will met with 

the Operations Manager in the summer to discuss. 

 The LTA / Schools programme is moving quickly, with LTA training of 

Torpoint Nursery and Infant School and Carbeile Junior School staff 

booked for the end of September. 

 Pickleball is governed by a different governing body.  Discussed with the 

LTA the enthusiasm following the event, £500 would be required for the 

equipment. 

 Maintenance is ongoing on the courts, with currently no issues. 

 Due to the daylight hours, the last court booking is now at 8.00pm and 

will be reduced in September. 

 Membership renewals are continuing and any membership lapses will be 

chased to tie in with Wimbledon Finals weekend.  Income generated is 

being monitored.  


